
Welcome to Sixth Grade
        Let the M.A.G.I.C. Begin...

Meeting
Academic 
Goals
   and

Improving
Character



Teachers
Mr. Gauche- Science
Mrs. Boling- Math
Mrs. Hauke- Language Arts
Mrs. Pearcy- Social Studies
Mrs. Johnson- Intervention Specialist
Mr. Jodrey- Physical Education
Mrs. Kenny - Art
Mr. Hoagland - Band
Miss Warner - Choir 



Communication
first.last@elsd.us
937-695-6281
Remind101*** Please pick up an orange 
informational sheet.

Progress Book 

mailto:first.last@eb.k12.oh.us


Band
Any student interested in joining band will 
need to ask the office for a request form.  
The last day to join is August 27.



Progress Book
Progress Book is how parents and students 
will be able to check on their progress for 
each class throughout the school year.  
Please check weekly for updates.  Parent 
accounts from elementary school are still 
active.  If you do not have a parent account 
please contact the office to set one up.  
Students will receive a student progress 
book login and password during their social 
studies class.



Final Forms
Office forms must be completed online.  
This can be found under Links: Parent Area.
 If you do not have internet access, there is 
an open lab available until 7:00.



Regular Morning Procedures
Students may be dropped off at 7:00. All students 
will report to the cafeteria when they arrive. 
Breakfast will be available to all students free of 
charge.  



Locker Procedures
● Locker shelves are recommended for 

organization.
● Only magnets can be used to hang 

items in the lockers.
● Students will be permitted to go to their 

lockers during transition times between 
classes.



Classroom Materials
Teachers will let students know what 
materials are needed for each individual 
class.



Rotation classes
             ** Each class has a duration of 18 weeks.

Art
Physical Education
Students are required to wear gym shoes.  A 
change of clothes and deodorant is 
recommended. 



Restroom Procedures
Students are encouraged to take a 
restroom break between classes.  If 
students need to leave the class for a 
restroom break, there is a sign-out form 
that will be used.



Lunch (10:50-11:20)
Lunch will be free of charge for all 
students.  However, there is a charge for 
the a la carte items.  

Lunch numbers will be the same as last 
year.

Menus are posted in the cafeteria and on 
the EMS website.



Homework
 Students are expected to read 20 minutes outside of class 
each day.

Students will have homework in math Monday through 
Thursday.

Homework may be assigned in any class on any day. This 
includes studying for tests/quizzes.

Be advised, homework assignments may be collected and 
graded at any time. 



Student Accountability
All students are expected to complete the assigned 
homework and classwork.

Late work will receive partial credit.

Students who do not complete assignments may be 
assigned to a lunch detention, Friday School, or Alternative 
School.
***Reminds will be sent daily as a courtesy.  However, it is the 
responsibility of the students to write down daily homework.



Attendance Policy
Work assigned prior to an absence is due the day a student returns 
to school. Students are responsible for collecting all work missed 
upon returning to class.  Any parent/guardian that chooses to pick 
up work when their child is absent will need to contact the office 
by 9 am or work may not be ready until the following day.

 



Dress Code
Students are expected to dress in a modest 
fashion.  Shorts and dresses must be no 
shorter than mid-thigh. Undergarments are to 
be covered at all times. 



Cell Phone Usage
Students are permitted to use cell phones while in the 
cafeteria during breakfast and lunch time.  Cell phones 
will remain in student lockers when not in use.

All correspondence, during school hours, should take 
place through the office.



Flex Time 
Flex time will be held everyday from 
2:00-2:30.
Transportation is not provided.
Homework help will be provided each day.



School Supplies
There is a table outside of the office with free 
school supplies. Please take what you need.



We are looking forward to a great 
year!
If at any time you have questions or 
concerns, please contact the teacher 
first, via email or phone.


